RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN
Friday, September 23, 2016
Varsity Field Hockey vs. BCIT Medford @ Home @ 3:45pm
Varsity Football vs. Pleasantville @ Home @ 7pm

Varsity Cross Country @ Holy Cross @ 8:30am Saturday
Boys Varsity & JV Soccer @ New Egypt @ 11am Saturday

Girls Varsity Soccer vs. New Egypt @ Home @ 11am Saturday

Annual RHS Alumni Soccer Game @ Rocky Cancelleri Stadium @ 6pm Saturday

Students 
RHS Drama Club:  RHS Drama Club is looking for new members.  We are looking for talented, outgoing students.  We have openings for the stage and stage crew.  Please come to room 5 after school Monday, 9/26.
Student Council: There will be a student council meeting on Tuesday, September 27th in room 222 at 2:00.  All students are welcome.

 

Service Hours: Any students interested in park clean-ups to earn community service hours please see Mrs. Hunter in room 222.

Yearbooks:  Yearbooks are now on sale. They are $65 and checks can be made out to TORCH. Please bring cash or checks to Ms. Nicola in room 223.

Spirit Theme Day: Next Friday is our first Spirit Theme day of the year.  The theme is cowboys and cowgirls.  If you dress according to the theme you will earn credit for your class for Spirit Week.  There will be one day each month that you can help your class earn points throughout the year for Spirit Week.  You must be in homeroom to be counted.  Also, you will see four jugs in front of the trophy case with four country songs on them. You can vote for your favorite by placing change in the jug.  On Friday we will end the school day by playing the winning song.  All donations will go to our state charity.

Guidance
Seniors who have their Senior Interviews in September will need to hand in the hard copy of their resume into Guidance by Monday, October 3, 2016.
On Tuesday, October 4th, the ASVAB will be administered at RHS.  If you are interested in joining the armed services you should consider registering for this test.  Additionally, students who score a 31 or better will meet the NJ assessment graduation requirement.  Students who have not yet met the testing requirement for graduation should seriously consider taking the ASVAB.  The test is open to all sophomore, junior and senior students and the test is free.  Please sign up in the guidance office by Friday, September 30th.  Signups are on a first come, first serve basis and space is limited.  
Seniors please remember to sign up to attend the RCBC Information Session on Thursday, October 6, 2016.  It will be held in the auditorium at 8:15 AM to 9:15 AM.  All students MUST sign up in the guidance office to attend this session.

Students who are interested in attending the National College Fair on Sunday, October 30, 2017 need to sign up in guidance and get a permission slip to attend.  All students will need to register on-line prior to attending college fair.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio if you need assistance to register.
College Visits
Fairleigh Dickinson University will be here on Tuesday, 9/27 during A & B lunch.

Sgt. Sanganoo with the United States Army will be here on Monday 9/26 during A & B lunch. Any students taking the ASVAB test on October 4 should consider stopping by to see him. The Sgt. is offering advice and tips on how to prepare for the ASVAB test.

